. W

Combhairle Conta
Cliath Theas

to Environment, Water & Climate Change SOuth Dublin County Council

Mr. Denis Keeley,

Dublin Fire Brigade HQ.,
165 — 169 Townsend Street,
Dublin 2.

D02 RY99

18" February,2021
Our Ref: M 68979

Re: Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting of South Dublin County Council
held on 17th February, 2021

Dear Mr. Keeley,

| write on behalf of the Elected Members who at the Clondalkin Area Committee
meeting held on 17" February, 2021 passed the following motion:

"This Area Committee expresses deep concern given the close
proximity to our area, at the recent fire in 'Thorntons Recycling
Plant and commends the emergency services for their prompt and
efficient response. We call on the Chief Executive to request a full
report from the Chief Fire Officer of any investigation that is
carried out. That the findings of any report are made public and
available to this Committee and South Dublin County Coungil for
further scrutiny and to consider any recommendations on the
control and operation of such facilities within the boundary's of
South Dublin County Council."

| would be obliged for your comments and response as soon as possible to enable
me to revert to the Committee.

Yours sincerely,
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Michael McAdam,
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